LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, APRIL, 2018

[image: image5.png]


April 7, 8

Right to Life-LIFESPAN      Happy Easter
As we celebrate the glorious feast of Easter, we look forward to the new spiritual life it brings, as well as the awakening of Nature’s bounty.  We treasure the gifts that come from these rebirths, especially the Gift of Life, and acknowledge the need to protect them all.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Celebrate Life!
Right to Life-LIFESPAN will host their annual Celebrate Life! dinner at the San Marino Club in Troy on May 8th.  A 10K raffle, Silent Auction and Tin Can raffle will be featured.  Our speaker this year, comedian Jeff Allen, will bring us laughter and fun as he presents his observations on families raising teen agers. His comedy is suitable for all ages. Our pro-life struggles are sometimes difficult, and once in a while it is good to be refreshed by a relaxing evening of fun with family and friends.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.


[image: image3]April 21, 22 Right to Life-LIFESPAN    Tax Season /Tax Dollars
The Government Accountability Office (GAO study, requested by more than 120 Members of the House and Senate and released 3/8/18, found that over a three-year period more than $1.5 billion in tax dollars went to three of the largest abortion “providers” in the world: Planned Parenthood Federation of America (PPFA), Marie Stopes International (MSI), and International Planned Parenthood Federation (IPPF).The study was led by Reps. Diane Black and Pete Olson and Senator Joni Ernst. For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.


[image: image4]April 28, 29
Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Pro-Life Feminist
Destiny Herndon-DeLaRosa, founder and president of New Wave Feminist, when asked how she could be both pro-life and a feminist, replied, “Given that women were treated as property for most of history, it is absolutely abhorrent for us to turn around and do the exact same thing to any other member of the human family.”  Whether one agrees with her feminist views or not, one cannot deny what she said is true.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 2348-816-1546.
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